
From:
To: PSC Consumer Web Inquiry; PSC Executive Director
Subject: Case No. 2020-00290 ; Bluegrass Water Utility Operating Company Rate Increase proposal for Center Ridge

Service Area. Request for INTERVENTION
Date: Saturday, October 24, 2020 11:07:05 AM

To:  Public Service Commision
 201 East Main Street
 Suite 900
 Lexington, KY 

FM:  Jay C. Williams
 9 Holly Tree Dr.
 Murray, KY 42071

Ref:  No. 2020-00290 ; Bluegrass Water Utility Operating Company Rate Increase
proposal for Center Ridge Service Area. Request for INTERVENTION.

DT:  24 October 2020

To whom it may concern;

I was notified on/or about 1 October of the proposed increase by Bluegrass Water
Utility Operating Company who recently acquired (on or about 1 June 2020) the water
company servicing my area.  I was stunned and shocked, as were my neighbors, to
see the new company's proposed rate increase of 364.4%.

The proposed increase in NOT reasonable and is excessive beyond belief for those
of us in this neighborhood given most all residents are elderly, low income and are on
limited income (Social Secutiry/ retirement).  Our current rates are $22.79 per month
which is within evryones budget and financial means.  Bluegrass has NOT considered
their due diligence in their proposed increast of 364.4% ( from $22.79 to $105.84) and
its devastating affect on the people who relie on the necessity of WATER.

Your consideration and rejecting the proposed increase by Bluegrass Water would
greatly be appreciated by all residence of this area in 'Rural' wastern Kentucky.

Sincerely.

Jay C. Williams

OCT 26 2020




